
This half term (Spring 2), Year Three will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	In English, we will be reading the Iron Man in book week and we will write newspaper articles about the events in the book. We will then write our own robot adventure stories with a dramatic opening. We will also be learning to use colons, to spell homophones and think about how to improve our writing using a range of sentence types.

	Maths
	In Maths, we will learn how to represent and interpret data in tally charts, pictograms and bar charts. We will practise measuring and comparing lengths in m and cm. We will learn to multiply and divide numbers by 10 and 100 by shifting the digits up or down. We will investigate number sequences, continuing them and describing the patterns.

	Science
	In, Science, we will be learning about magnets and forces. We will investigate which materials are magnetic and what happens when you place two magnets together. We will also explore how far an object moves on different surfaces.

	Computing
	In our computer lessons, we are going to learn about simulations. We will think about why simulations can be useful and try out different simulation activities on the computers.

	Geography
	This half term, we will be looking at our local area and finding out about changes in land use. We will think about the impacts of the changes in Hale Barns and draw our own maps of the area.

	Design & Technology
	In DT, we will be designing and making packaging for Easter eggs or chocolates, creating the net and thinking about how to improve and strengthen our designs.

	P.E.
	On Tuesday’s we will be doing football outside and on Wednesday’s we will have gymnastics in the hall with Mrs Ayin.

	Music
	Exploring repeated rhythms and learning songs for Easter with Mrs Cooper.

	R.E.
	We will continue to learn about Jesus, thinking about what he was trying to teach people through his parables. We will also find out about why Christians celebrate Easter.

	P.S.H.E. 
	Our theme for this half term is ‘Going for Goals’. We will think about what sort of learners we are, set success criteria for reaching our goals and take responsibility for my own learning and behaviour.

	French
	We will learn to talk about activities that we are good and bad at. We will revise months of the year and create a party invitation.


Homework, usually English, Maths and any spelling/multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. (Times tables/spelling test every Friday). 

Outdoor PE sessions will be on Tuesday afternoons and gymnastics will be on Wednesday mornings; a suitable kit is needed for these lessons.
Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: a pencil, ruler, rubber and pen (not biro). They also require a named water bottle.

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Miss Rushton
Well Green Primary School








